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Tim,

Would you please forward this to the Selectmen - and, if appropriate, put this request on the 
agenda for their next meeting so that — if I am to be reappointed — I am reappointed before 
the Martha’s Vineyard Commission resumes meetings in the new year.

I would like very much to be reappointed to the MV Commission as the Chilmark Selectmen’s 
appointee.  I have now served as their appointee for several years.  The work of the 
Commission is work that I believe is very important to the entire Island and, while I believe I 
have represented the Island’s interests. I believe I have also represented Chilmark’s interests 
over the course of my tenure.

I am somewhat of a tireless Commission member. I attend every Commission meeting if I am 
on Island, I regularly attend the LUPC meetings, and I have chaired and participated in a 
number of committees, some of them ongoing.  Specifically, I chaired the Demolitions 
Guidelines committee, I am on the Finance Committee, I am on the Nitrogen Policy Review 
committee, I was on the DRI Checklist Review Committee - to name a few.  Oh, and I am the 
chair of the Planning and Economic Development Committee.

I have also been the Commission’s representative on a number of ancillary committees - the 
Fertilizer Regulation Committee, the Tisbury Committee to Regulate Pond Nitrogen - again to 
name a few.

I actually love this work and I have the time for it.  I would ask that you please reappoint me.  

Joan Malkin

Chilmark, MA 025




